
June 13, 2022

Teachers: Mr. C. Chapman and Ms. C. Furlow

CAA STEAM Camp 2022

Dear Parents and Students:

Welcome to Marietta Center for Advanced Academics Summer STEAM Camp 2022. This is an exciting
time as children get ready to embark upon new adventures in the world of learning through STEAM. We
are elated about the opportunity to get to know you and your child.

We hope to make your child’s learning experience a fun and exciting one, and to instill a love of learning
that is everlasting.

Curriculum areas we will focus on include:

• Science/Social Studies

• 21st Century Skills

• Technology

• English Language Arts

The American Education Research Journal and other studies show that parental involvement in a child’s
education is one of the strongest indicators of student achievement. By working together, we can make
sure your child will have very fulfilling learning experiences. If you have any questions or concerns,
please contact the following persons:

Chris Chapman: cchapman@marietta-city.k12.ga.us

Cassie Furlow: cfurlow@marietta-city.k12.ga.us

Once again, WELCOME! Let’s work together to make this an awesome summer experience!

Sincerely,

Mr. C. Chapman

Ms. C. Furlow
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